
 
  From the office of Lillie Cary, Student Success Advocate  

 

     PHONE:     :                                                                              EMAIL:        
940-663-2791                                                                                                                                 LILLIE.CARY@QISD.NET     

Quanah High School  

January Board Information 

January 3:  PLC training for staff 

January 11-12:  ASOT training 

January 17:  Dual Credit begins and we have 23 students participating this spring.  We have our 

first freshman and few sophomores along with juniors and seniors.   

January 18:  PSAT given to 8th and 9th graders 

January 19-20:  High Reliability School training 

January 23:  District Testing training at Region 9 

February 7:  High Reliability school training 

February 13:  Parent night to listen to our Freedom to succeed abstinence program. 

February 14:  Freedom to succeed abstinence program.   

Still working with seniors to complete college applications and FAFSA.  Some seniors have 

received scholarships to their respective colleges.   
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